
22nd October 2020 

 Diary dates  
22/10/2020 Last day of term  

02/11/2020 First day of term  

10/11/2020 Skipping workshop (whole 
school) 

13/11/2020 Chestnut class trip  

18/11/2020 Whole school flu vaccinations 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

I would like to thank you all for your continued support during our first term back. You have adapted to 
our new procedures in an understanding way during these turbulent times. 

  

I am extremely proud at how the children have settled in to their new routines. It has been wonderful 
to see how much they have enjoyed their learning during the term.  

  

Also a huge thank you to all the staff who have worked so incredibly hard behind the scenes for the 
children and school community.  

  

I wish you all a restful half term and look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 2nd 
November. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bentley  

 

 

Remember to activate your parent pay, as soon as 
possible, ready to receive all communications and be 
able to pay for and consent to trips etc  

If you need another activation letter please let the 
school office know.  

Class PE Days PE Days 

Oak Monday Thursday 

Maple Tuesday Friday 

Willow Monday Wednesday 

Chestnut Monday Friday 

Rowan Thursday Friday 

Silver Birch Monday Tuesday 

Hazel Tuesday Thursday 

PE Days Term 2 



 


